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IRAQI FM DISCUSSES HIS UPCOMING VISIT TO WASHINGTON WITH US AMBASSADOR

- 03.02.2023

Iraqi News (2 February 2023)

 

The Iraqi Minister of Foreign Affairs, Fuad Hussein, received on Wednesday the U.S. Ambassador to 
Iraq, Alina Romanowski, where they discussed several topics, according to a press statement 
issued by the Foreign Ministry.

The meeting between both officials addressed the latest political developments, and the 
importance of strengthening the mechanisms of bilateral cooperation between Iraq and the United 
States to serve the interests of both countries, the statement clarified.
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